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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Wednesday 25th October 
 
KS2 girls football tournament 
 
PTFA cake sale in the school hall 3.15-4pm 
Y3 & Y5 to provide the cakes. 
 
Thursday 26th October 
Flu vaccinations 
 
Friday 27th October 
Inset Day 
 
 —————————————————————– 

Rugby Tournament 
 
Some of our juniors were lucky enough to be a 
part of an interschool rugby tournament at 
Oldends Lane on Wednesday. 
 
What a fantastic display of rugby we saw from all 
of our players. The Y3/Y4 team made it through 
to the final of their age group and after a great 
match, came away with GOLD medals.  
 
Our Y5/Y6 age group faced some fierce          
competition in their heats and after a battling   
performance, qualified into the plate category. 
Sadly their rugby journey ended here but they 
played with their hearts and did us proud. 
 
Well done everyone that took part.  

Star Scientists 
 
Congratulations to our after school club scientists 
from last term who have achieved their science 
award! 
 
The children had to complete eight star          
challenges to achieve the award. Not all children 
did the same activities but the activities covered 
were: Brilliant Bubbles, Muddy Mess, Be Safe Be 
Seen, Rainbow Collectors, Sneaky Shadow,    
Animal Adventure, Teabag Trouble, Sniffly 
Sneezes, Plant Detectives and Useless          
Umbrellas. 



Value Certificates  
 
Year 1  
Harmony has shown the value responsibility for    
always working hard when completing her      
activities. 
Tate for being a wonderful mathematician for   
working really hard in maths and recognising the 
greater than, less than and equal to symbols < > 
= 

Year 2 
Seb for being a wonderful mathematician and 
working really hard in maths, listening to advice 
and using mathematical language to explain   
ideas. 
Lily has shown the value responsibility by       
always working really hard. 
Year 3 
Jack has shown the value  responsibility by  
looking after a younger child when they were 
hurt. 
Ruben for being a wonderful scientist when  
spotting patterns in science. 
Year 4 
James for being a wonderful mathematician for 
calculating subtraction with exchange with      
precision care and good presentation. 
Melody for showing the value resilience when 
completing her subtraction with exchange—she’s 
nailed it! 
Year 5 
Rhiannon for showing the value responsibility by 
staying focused in lessons And following         
instructions. 
Efren for being a wonderful writer and working 
hard on writing his own version of ‘The Key’ 
 
 ————————————————————— 

PTFA Events 
 
Our cake sale is back 
next week! And this 
term, its Y3 and Y5 sup-
plying the cakes.  
 
As we are approaching 
hallowe’en, please feel 
free to show off your 
spooktacular baking 
skills and make them          
fang-tastic! 
 
Themed and homemade are not essential. You 
can always cake it easy and donate something 
you have purchased! 
 
 —————————————————————- 

Y5 S.T.E.M Day 
 
On Tuesday, our Y5 class had an all day trip to 
Wycliffe for a day of Science, Technology,       
Engineering & Maths 
 
The day consisted of talks from two local       
businesses followed by some hands on projects 
linked to the topics.  
 
We have seen some fantastic work from the    
entire class including paper windmills, pencil     
holders (now taking pride of place on their 
desks), jumping beans and harmonica’s. 
 

Book Swap 
 
This Wednesday morning in the playground, we 
will be hosting our book swap. 
 
Why not find a book to exchange and swap it for 
something new and exciting to read over half 
term. 
 
We have lots of  
‘borrow boxes’ with 
something for        
everyone! 
 
Our ‘borrow boxes’ 
are available in the 
office reception at all 
times. Once you 
have read your book, 
please feel free to 
swap it with another 
at any time. 


